
Quilting Bees of Murfreesboro December Minutes  
 
Call to Order 
The December meeting of the Quilting Bees of Murfreesboro was held  
at St Mark's United Methodist Church,1267 North Rutherford Blvd. 
Murfreesboro, Tn 37130 on December 14, 2017. Called to order by 
Carmen S. at 10:10 am. Our December birthdays are Maggie M., 
Darlene M., Edith B., Kitty M., Helen E., Peggy Sw., Mary N., and  
Mare B.   We had Phyllis P.’s  daughter Lindsey from IL as a visitor  
today. She has a  December birthday too. 
 
Reports 
The ​Treasurer's Report ​was given by Adrianne. Motion was made to approve the 
November’s treasurer’s report by Cathy C.and seconded by 
Pat B. The Treasurer's Report was approved. Adrianne reminded all that membership 
dues for 2018 need to be given to her by the February meeting in order to have your 
name in the TVQA  Directory.  
 
The ​Secretary Report​ had a motion to approve by Brenda P.  and seconded  
by Jeanna D. 
 
The ​Charity Report 
Lynda P. stated she delivered 70 quilts to Camelot Foster Care  
and Bonnie W.  would be taking quilts from the closet for Bags of Love. 
Mare B. was still trying to connect with Camelot contact to give them 
70 pillowcases to go with the quilts. 
 
 
Business 
Quilt Show Committee  
Our venue is secured for 2018 at the AG center again. Please bring 
 a quilt to our January 11th meeting for a chance have it be our Logo Quilt. The 
members vote and the winner is put on the postcard for the Quilts in the Boro. 
Committee ladies are hard at work already. 
 
Hostess Committee  
Thanks to all the ladies who have brought food in 2017. 
Remember we voted to bring sack lunches in 2018.  



 
TVQA Committee 
TVQA  Winter Retreat is January 17 - 21st  2018 held 
 at St Mary's Retreat Center Sewanee Tn. 
 
Special Events Committee  
Thanks to all who helped with our fun Christmas Party. We had 
a delicious meal and great fun. 
 
Door Prize Committee  
Thanks to Charlotte M. and Carla C. for all the wonderful door prizes  
in 2017. There were numerous door prizes given at our Christmas Party. 
 
Sunshine Committee  
Thanks to the  Sunshine Committee for sending out all the 
get well and birthday cards in 2017.  If your know of any members 
who are having surgery or have been ill let them know so 
they can send a card out.  
 
Programs  
We cannot thank Lori S. enough for all her hard work this year. 
We have three teachers lined up to teach a class 2018. Plus 
workshops given by our members. Lori S. Will give us all the details 
at our January 11th meeting. 
 
Lauren Rudd will be doing the program on January 11, 2018. 
It will be on choosing colors. 
 
Announcements 
We are doing Mug Rug exchange in 2018. Bring a mug rug in an envelope to our 
monthly business meetings and you will get one 
to take home.  
We are also going to be doing a hexie exchange. Rebecca T.  
will be giving us more information at our January 11th meeting. 
 
We have several members interested in a wool group. If know of a great place to meet 
we would love to hear. Please let Lori S. know. 
 



 
UFO 
We have wrapped up the 2017 UFO Challenge. All prizes 
were awarded.  We will not have a Bee UFO Challenge  
in 2018.  You can always exchange lists with a friend it 
can still be fun. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 11:25 
Prepared by Mare B. 


